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Junefest

Just a reminder that next Friday (13th June) is Junefest!
Our annual summer fair is a chance for the whole school 
community to come together, have fun, and help raise some 
funds for our amazing school. Expect to see:

• A bouncy castle 
• Beat the goalie
• Face painting 
• Food and drink 
• Which teacher will get slimed? 

I look forward to seeing as many as you there as possible! 

Scholastic Book Fair 

All next week the Scholastic 
Book Fair is visiting Rivelin. It 
will be set up in the KS1 hall after 
school. All books will be available 
on a 3 for 2 offer and you can 
pay wither with cash or card. 

Bevan Community School Pen Pal scheme

As you might remember earlier in the year, the Year 5 and 6
children were invited to write a letter to children in a school in 
Uganda. I’m excited to say that this week the children across 
the whole school were able to read the replies sent from the 
children at Bevan Community School! As well as reading these 
amazing letters, children in Talk Assemblies were shown what 
life is like for children in this part of the world, both the 
differences and the similarities. Well done children for 
showing such curiosity and respect for 
these fantastic letters!
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